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A heartfelt ‘thank you’ to the SJD’s and your State Governing Board members who served 
the last two years. We truly appreciate all your hours spent, your contributions, your 
inspiration and dedication to making a difference and ensuring success for our judges, 
coaches and gymnasts. I would love to gift wrap the glimmer of sun-glint on water to show 

our gratitude. May we all sing your praises for an exceptionally superb job well done.      

Great job! 
A warm welcome to the returning and new SGB members. We look forward to working with you. 
We appreciate the numerous hours of volunteer work you will do and your excelling at your 
position will make NAWGJ successful.  I would love to gift you a brilliant rainbow for all your 
hard-work that will benefit all our members. 

Green Flag deadline September 15th 
Please submit a “NAWGJ member who is an unsung hero or has made 
unique contributions to our organization, promotes professionalism, or 
demonstrates leadership that you would like to recognize” to your SJD or 

SGB member:
 https://nawgj.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Green-Flag-Nomination-
Form.pdf

Request For Project: (RFP) Due November 1st.  
NAWGJ is seeking educational videos, study aides, lectures, games, and other 
materials to share with its members on the NAWGJ website. Projects can be 
newly developed or an existing work. It is exciting to see everyone’s 
contributions. We have so many amazing members so willing to share helps 
make all of us better.
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https://nawgj.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/RFP-2020-21-Info-Form.pdf 
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Congratulations to all of our NEW judges & and to our judges with new ratings.  

We are excited to have you on board!

Check out the “What’s New”  on our National NAWGJ website! 
Thank you to our members who asked and made contributions to our 

educational endeavor.  There are many helpful learning tools for compulsory, 

optional & Xcel.  The practice tests mimic the online compulsory test that you 

can time on your own for 60 minutes.   

We hope you will utilize all of it as it is very helpful! 

REMINDERS: 
• Virtual National Congress registration closes at midnight tonight.  
https://www.usagymcongress.com/registration/ 
  Participants will have 30 days to watch and review; it is a great resource for judges, 
coaches, new staff training, and an overall great refresher for all.  All topics and 
presenters can be found here. 

• Regional Availability for Region 3 Regional Meets 2022 is due 8/20/21 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSfTa0MSj6YjmOtOtYQH0xHiN76ZsSL83tbcaKuWzgRXMvOCfA/
viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

• The Online Level 4/5 Judging exam is now ready on the USA Gymnastics 
website. Go to: https://usagym.org/pages/women/pages/
judging_accreditation.html to link to the registration page. 

• Renew all your memberships (USAGym, Safety, Background, NAWGJ) 
• Update GymJas with new expiration dates and availability 

• *Region 4 Virtual Symposium 7 CPE $30.00 9/12/21 
• Please contact Robin Smith @ Region4NAWGJ@gmail.com 
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• *CPE compliance for all Region 3 states are almost 100%. Exciting to 
have so many educational opportunities this year. I hope you are enjoying 
the new compulsory routines; it’s exciting to see the gymnasts enjoying 
the new routines.  


